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FROM THE COLLEGE MANAGER
The construction of the new Physical Education Centre is again in full swing after a short
break over the Christmas holidays.

The most significant progress is with the laying of the "Gully Gold" couch turf over the new playing
field on the western side of the College. The recent extremely hot and dry conditions were not
very favourable to laying turf during the holidays, hopefully we might get some rain over the next
few weeks to stimulate growth and knit it all together. The sandstone logs for the project's
external retaining walls are also currently being installed. This will become a significant feature to
the western end of the College's central boulevard. 

The Physical Education Centre building is now at the "lock-up" stage with windows, doors and
external cladding in position. The main focus at present is the installation of the internal
infrastructure with doors, windows and wall linings going into position.

Warren Murray
College Manager 
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